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February 9,2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hambusa 
President of the Senate 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaic i 968 13 

Dear President Hmabusa: 

For your information and consideration, the University of HawaiG i is transmitting 
herewith, two (2) copies of the Annual Report on Career and Technical Education (Section 
304A-301-303, Hawai'i Revised Statutes, 2006) as requested by the Legislature. 

As required by Public Law 105-332, the Carl D. Perkins Career and Technical Education 
Act of 1998, Hawai'i must annuaily report on the programs, activities, services, and attainment 
of negotiated performance Levels by high school and community college students, including 
special populations and nontraditional students, in career and technical education programs. The 
State of Hawai'i receives approximately $6.3 millon from the U.S. Department of Education for 
career and technical education. 

Pwsuant to Act 23 1, SLH 2001, we are also informing you that the report may be viewed 
electronically at: http://www.hawaii.edulofficesieaurlgowe1lreports/2007iin. 

Sincerely, 

David McClain 
President 
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